
MEETING TOGETHER 
People to Contact 

Sunday 

Young Church    10:00 Rick Price        

Great Heights    20:15      Phil and Jacqui Sarbutts       

Tuesday 

CAMEO     10.00 Margaret Clarke            

Banner Making    14:00 Sue Jacklin        

Rock Solid (fortnightly during term time)  19.30 John Harrington           

Contact     15.00 George Lea       

Tues Evening  Reflective Worship  19.00 Kathryn Price       

Wednesday 
Wednesday Worship   10.30 Liz Parkinson        

Toddlers      10:45 Susie Metcalfe        

Friendly Food    12:15 Hazel Crummett        

The Singers    18:45 Christine Watson        

Thursday 

Baby Chat    10.30 Emma Coe        

Network     14:30 Margaret Pattie        

Scouts     19:15 David Heatley        

Friday 

Tiddlywinks    10.30 Emma Coe        

Beavers (6-8 years)   (Parish Rooms)  18.30 Jacquie Metcalfe        

Cub Scouts (Woods Lane Guide HQ)  18:30 Neil Kidd                

Focus     19.30 Val Pickwell        

Messy Drinks (Friday before  Messy Church) 20:00 Phil Sarbutts                           

       

Saturday 

Men’s Breakfast (Monthly)   8.30 John Harrington        

Playgroup  (Weekdays, Term Time )                  9:15         Christine Watson          
 

Activity bags are available for children to use during services. (see a steward for assistance) 
An INDUCTION LOOP is provided for the benefit of hearing aid users. 

Please note the Communion Wine we use is non-alcoholic. Please let one of the Stewards know prior 

to the start of the Service if you require Gluten, wheat and dairy-free wafers for communion 

Christian children’s books are available to loan from Emma Coe.  

Large print bibles and hymn books  

are available, please ask a steward. 
 

The Notices are published on the web (at www.chmc.org.uk).  
Any personal contact information (phone numbers, email addresses, etc) will be  

omitted from the website unless it is explicitly stated that they should be left in. To book a room 

phone the office or go onto http://mid.as/chmc/request where you can click 

onto the date you want to book using the calendar to the left of the page. 
   

 

 

 

 

Cheadle Hulme 

Methodist Church 
Church Office                        0161 485 1605  

 Monday-Friday 9:30am – 3pm 

Website:   www.chmc.org.uk 

Church email: chmc@talktalkbusiness.net 

Circuit website:  

bramhallwythenshawemethodists.org.uk  
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Minister: Rev Gill Newton Day Off - Friday      

Pastoral Worker: Alison Gunn Day off - Thursday 
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Welcome to Worship 

Notices for Sunday 23rd February  
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

A prayer as you prepare for worship 
Life –giving Spirit we lift our hearts in adoration, Refreshing and renewing Spirit 

we lift our hearts in adoration, Empowering and uplifting Spirit we lift our hearts in 

adoration and pray that we may be united in our praise for you . Amen 

 

We pray for Chris Goddard, Colin Taylor, Margaret Clarke and Louise Gough as 

they lead our worship and Richard Spurr and Cath Todd as they lead the music.  

Please pray for the church stewards and leaders and members of Young Church and 

Crèche.   

  

We also pray for Margaret Parker leading worship at Bramhall and Bob Bartindale 

leading worship at Colshaw am and Trinity Cheadle pm 

 

 

 

                           Sunday 23rd February 2014 

10am  Morning worship led by Mrs Chris Goddard and Colin Taylor. Theme - 

The Person of the Holy Spirit - Realising Potential 

 Reflect will be led by Margaret Clarke. Crèche and Young Church will be 

available.  Music will be led by Richard Spurr. 

6.30pm Evening Worship will be led by Rev Louise Gough and will include 

Holy Communion and prayers for healing and wholeness. Music will be led by 

Cath Todd. 

 

http://mid.as/chmc/request
http://www.chmc.org.uk/


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

`Listen again!     If you missed last week’s services (or want to listen again) they 

are both available on the church web site (go to "Missed a Service" "Listen Again") 
 

 

Funeral 

We are so saddened to hear of the death of Pauline Beswick this week and our 

thoughts and prayers are with Gordon and the rest of the family at this time.  A 

Service of Thanksgiving is to be held on Friday 28
th

 Feb at 2.30pm at Cheadle 

Hulme Methodist Church. 

Please could we ask church people who are familiar with the area to park in local 

car parks to allow those coming from a distance to use ours?  Thank you. 

This Week . 

CAMEO  
CAMEO will meet as usual this Tuesday 10am – 2pm.  Anyone who would like to 

join us for coffee or lunch and a chat will be welcome. 
 

 

Contact 

On Tuesday 25
th

 February at 3pm Ros Brown will speak of “Up Helly aa” 

Friendly Food 

A hot meal is served On Wednesdays at 12.15pm, £3 for adults, and now a reduced 

price of £1 for children.  No need to book, all welcome.  If you would like to help 

on a rota please speak to Hazel Crummett or Kathryn Price 
 

Church Council   

Meeting will be on Wednesday 26th February at 7.45 p.m. in Room 1 
 

Network  

On Thursday 27
th

 February at 2.30pm George Nolan will be telling us of a 

Childhood in Wales 
 

Bereavement Friendship Group 
We offer the opportunity to anyone who has been bereaved, either recently or at 

any time in the past, to come and meet with others in our church family who have 

been through a similar experience. We meet weekly on a Friday afternoon between 

2.00 and 3.30pm in Room 1 at the church. There are  refreshments available and 

the opportunity to simply meet with others for conversation, support and friendship, 

tea and cake!  If you are interested in coming please speak to Alison Gunn or just 

come along.  

The group will not meet this week due to Pauline Beswick’s Thanksgiving 

Service. 
 

Focus 

On Friday 28
th

 February at 7.30pm Richard Watson will present the film “Chasing 

Ice” which is about tracking the world’s disappearing glaciers. All are welcome 
  
Coffee Morning 

On Saturday 1
st
 March 10am – 12midday. at Grove Lane Baptist Church 

tea, coffee and cakes will be served in support of some of the worlds poorest 

producers and a Traidcraft Stall will be available  
 

Befriending the Elderly in our Community. 
I am hoping to establish a befriending scheme through church for the elderly and 

lonely/ housebound in our community.   If you are willing to volunteer to visit 

somebody, in Cheadle Hulme, who would be referred to us by Age UK, then please 

come and speak to me about this scheme. The minimum number of visits asked for 

is one a month to one person.  It would be wonderful to be able to offer this from 

the church and even just one volunteer can make a huge difference to the life of one 

person.   If you can offer the time and are able to volunteer then please speak to 

Alison for more information. 
 

Collection for Foodbank 

Our next collection for Chelwood Foodbank is on Sunday 8
th

 March.  

All donations will be gratefully received but if we can especially provide tinned 

meat and fish that would be great.  If you are unable to bring groceries cash 

donations are also very gratefully received. 

 

Join us for Worship and Prayer this week 
 

Tuesday Evening Reflective Worship 

Tuesdays at 7pm – 7.30pm, a quiet, reflective time and space to come worshipfully 

and peacefully before God.   

Wednesday Worship 

Wednesday at 10.30am when the  group meets for a time of worship, prayer and 

fellowship in room 1. This week will be led by Gill Newton with Holy Communion 

All are welcome, please come and join us. 

Prayer 
If you'd like the opportunity to share your joys or concerns in prayer with someone, 

a member of the Prayer Team will be in the Prayer Space at the back of the church 

after the morning service.  Alternatively, speak to the Minister/ Preacher, the 

Pastoral Worker or a Church Steward. Prayer Web requests may be sent to Colin & 

Kathryn Taylor 419 9317 or taywing4@hotmail.com 

 

Open Church 

Usually the Church is open 9.30am – 3pm Mon – Fri for your own prayer and 

reflection. If you wish someone to meet with you for prayer please contact the 

church office 0161 485 1605. Please feel able to use the prayer resources available 

in the basket  
    Sunday 2nd March  

10.am Morning Worship led by Rev Gill Newton and Alison Gunn - Church 

Anniversary and Cradle Roll Service. Theme - The Person Of The Holy Spirit - Just 

Doing It!  Reflect will be led by Margaret Gulson.  The music will be led by David 

Watt. 

 6.30pm Evening Worship led by Rev Gill Newton and Kieran Metcalfe.  The 

Worship Band will lead the music. 

 

mailto:taywing4@hotmail.com


Next Week  
 

Local Preachers' and Worship Leaders' Meeting  

Monday 3rd March at 7.45 p.m. at Wilmslow 

 

Wilmslow and Styal Holy Week Chorale 
Choir Rehearsals for the Holy Week Chorale will take place on Thursdays from 6

th
 

March at Wilmslow Methodist Church from 7.45-9pm. Anyone from around the 

Circuit would be most welcome to come and join the choir. The Chorale tells the 

story of Holy Week and will be shared at Wilmslow Methodist on Palm Sunday at 

6.30pm and at Styal Methodist on Good Friday at 3pm. All welcome. 

 

Simeon Wood-Instrumentalist and Entertainer 

Simeon will be performing at Marple Golf Club on Saturday 8
th

 March 2014 at 

7pm. Cost £15 and includes pie and pea supper. Tickets from Myra Woodcock.       

This is in aid of Whizz Kids ( a charity providing special wheel chairs for severely 

disabled children to have mainstream education)  
 

Women’s World Day of Prayer Ecumenical Service 
Friday 7

th
 March Grove Lane Baptist Church Cheadle Hulme at 2pm 

This is an annual service always taking place on the first Friday in March: the 

service for 2014 has been prepared by Christian women of Egypt.  The service is 

always moving, challenging and faith deepening but above all it is an 

encouragement to women in different countries to know they are remembered in 

prayer. I can recommend it to you, perhaps I will see you there. Christine Watson 

 

Future Dates 

 
Horizons Fund Raising 

As part of the fundraising for Horizons, the vision project, we are hoping to 

organise an Autumn Fair. 

If you can make craft items for selling, or if you would like to have a stall (any kind 

of stall) at the fair, either as an individual or as part of a church group, to contribute 

to the fundraising, please speak with Sue Jacklin or Kathryn Price. If you have any  

buttons, ribbons or material, (or any ideas!) would you please give them to Sue J or 

Kathryn P.  
 

Sainsbury’s Vouchers 

Playgroup are collecting the Active Kids Sainsbury’s Vouchers – please bring them 

to the office or put them in the box outside Playgroup 
 

Plastic Bottle tops 
Please collect to help a disabled child to have an electric wheelchair 

 

 
 

Weekend with Paul Wilson 

On the weekend of March 8
th

 and 9
th

 2014 Rev Paul Wilson will be at Cheadle 

Hulme. He will be preaching at both services on the Sunday. On the Saturday there 

will be a District Day at our church when Paul will be leading sessions entitled   

Healing Touch – Exercising  a ministry of healing and wholeness. 

Following on from our recent series on healing and wholeness this is a timely  

opportunity for us to learn more. Paul was at one time the minister at Handforth, 

and is currently the development worker for Methodist Evangelicals Together. He 

has always had a special interest in the healing ministry. 
 

MHA. Visitor 

On Tuesday 11
th

 March CAMEO will have a visitor, James, who plans to share 

with us information about our local MHA (Methodist Homes for the Aged) 

Anyone from our fellowship who would be interested to listen to and question 

James, please know you will be welcome to join us (10.45am-11.45am in the 

Coffee Lounge – and maybe lunch if we have any spare!)  Margaret Clarke.  
 

Simple Faith 

A Northern Ireland sensational Christian Gospel Quartet. Four talented fellas who 

are inspiring, uplifting and have a love for the Lord Jesus that is infectious. 

They will be at Bramhall Methodist Church on Saturday 29
th

 March at 7.30pm 

Tickets £6 including refreshments available from the Church Office or Thrift Shop 

 

Come and Sing 

A chance to join The Pint-sized Opera in a day of singing leading to a performance 

of Purcell’s opera Dido & Aeneas in English. 

Saturday 17
th

 May 2014 Workshop 10am – 5pm £18   Concert at 6pm Free entry 

Details: sing@pintsizedopera.org.uk or 07917 403738 

 

ADVANCE NOTICE - General Church Meeting 

The General Church Meeting, which is open to everyone who feels that they are 

part of the family here in this church, will take place in the sanctuary on Sunday 

16th March at approximately 10.45 a.m. after a shortened act of worship. Our 

morning worship and Young church will both start at 10.00 a.m. and there will be 

no Reflect on that day. Friends from another church in the Circuit will be with us to 

provide activities for our children and young people during the meeting so that 

parents and Young Church leaders do not need to miss the meeting. 
 

A copy of the agenda and a sheet on which you may make nominations for 

representatives from the General Church Meeting to the Church Council are pinned 

to the Resources Notice board to the left of the entrance to the hall. Please 

remember that any additional items of business must be notified to Gill by Sunday 

9th March at the very latest. 
  

Copies of the minutes of last year's meeting, a discussion paper and our printed 

Annual Report (including all reports from the groups) will be available in the 

narthex on Sunday 9
th

 March. Please do make every effort to be present for this 

important discussion in the life of this church. 
 

mailto:sing@pintsizedopera.org.uk

